
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

11 July 2025 

 

Contact Energy completes Manawa Energy acquisition 

 
Manawa Energy Limited (“Manawa”) advises that the remaining conditions set out in the Scheme Implementation 

Agreement relating to the Scheme of Arrangement (“Scheme”) with Contact Energy Limited have been satisfied, 

and the Scheme has been implemented. 

Please refer to the Contact Energy market announcement dated 11 July 2025 for further information in relation to 

Manawa’s debt securities quoted on the NZX Debt Market (MNW170, MNW180 and MNW190).  
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Investor enquiries: 

Shelley Hollingsworth 

Head of Corporate Finance (Acting) 

Ph 027 227 2429 

investor.centre@contactenergy.co.nz 

Media enquiries: 

Jen Spence 

Communications 

Ph 027 306 2618 

comms@manawaenergy.co.nz 
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